From: william pattison <williampattison@yahoo.com>

To: Mike Raber <mraber@sedonaaz.gov>

CC: Andy Dickey <adickey@sedonaaz.gov>

Date: 9/11/2017 9:29 AM

Subject: REQUESTED CHANGES TO SEDONA COMMUNITY PLAN

Hi Mike, We have reviewed the proposed changes as put forth in the "Major Amendment Requests Sedona Community Plan" and concur with all
those changes put forth. | personally am very fond of cider, and cider production would greatly assist our orchardists in the area. Further, the
changes put forth to increase multi-family (and attendant parking) will provide for any housing shortfall into the future. ~ Thank you,Bill &
Lesley Pattison125 Vista Grande Ct. 86336



